April 15, 2021

UU Church of Urbana Champaign 309 W Green St Urbana, IL 61801-3221

Dear UU Church of Urbana Champaign,

Thank you for your March 30, 2021 gift of \$750.00 to support the Black Lives of Unitarian Universalism (BLUU) through the Unitarian Universalist Association's Umbrella Giving Program. On behalf of the Board, the staff, and the members of the Unitarian Universalist Association of Congregations, I thank you for your faith in our future.

If you have any questions or comments about your gift, please contact Tom Klein, Gift Processing Manager, via email at tklein@uua.org, or reach our gift processing team by phone at 617-948-4392.

Again thank you for your dedication and commitment to Unitarian Universalism.

In faith,

Rev. Lauren A. Smith

Director of Stewardship and Development

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. The Unitarian Universalist Association is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization (Tax ID 04-2103733). All or part of this gift may be tax deductible as a charitable contribution; please consult your tax advisor. Gifts made via a donor advised fund or an IRA charitable rollover (qualified charitable distribution) are not eligible for charitable deductions, per IRS regulations.

